
The Sixth Form Hubdate.

Hi! Welcome to the first issue of the new (and improved!) Campion Sixth Form Hubdate. This newsletter is written and
led by Head Student, Emma Dawkins and Deputy Head Student, Jana Wooll. There will be one issue every half term,
and will include a range of content, from student and subject spotlights to polls and questionnaires on general Sixth
Form life.

Meet the new Student Leadership Team-

Head Student- Emma Dawkins.
Hi! I have been a member of Campion School since 2016, and was delighted to be given the role of
Head Student! I am currently studying English Literature, History and Psychology. Outside of
school I enjoy teaching and learning dance, as well as cooking and baking :)

Head Student- Joe Roberts
Hi, I’ve been at Campion since 2016 and I’ve been delighted to have been given the role of Head
Student. Whilst here at Campion I’m currently taking History, Politics and Economics. Outside
of school I’m a member of the Northampton society of Model Engineers , play cricket and build
model aeroplanes and tanks.

Deputy Head Student- Jana Wooll
Hello! I am thrilled to be taking up the role of Deputy Head Student, and will do my best to
deliver an entertaining hubdate to you all. I am currently studying History, Politics, Philosophy,
and English Literature. Outside of school I enjoy playing bass guitar, painting, and a good book!

Diversity Lead- Tariro Chinyanganya.
Hey! I’m Tariro Chinyanganya and I am the Diversity student leader. I only started in
September so I hope to get to know Campion better! I take on the science based subjects, BTEC
Science, Psychology and Criminology. I love playing sports and love a good competition so come
join in with the school's sports curriculum!

Wellbeing Lead- Poppy Frost.
Hi, I’m Poppy Frost. I study English Language and Literature, Criminology and Psychology. I
enjoy reading in my free time and working with others in school :)

Key Stage 3 Link- Heidy Doherty.
Hi! I have also been at Campion since 2016, I am currently studying Chemistry, Biology,
Economics and Psychology. Outside of school I enjoy gardening and assisting my Rainbows
group.

Key Stage 4 Link- Olivia Howarth.
I’m Olivia, the new Key Stage 4 Leader. I’m a Year 12 student currently studying Maths,
Geography and Physics. I’m looking forward to being a part of the leadership team and
working with others to help the school.
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The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations.

Campion sixth form got their union flag hats on and joined together for afternoon tea in
celebration of Queen Elizabeth's Platinum Jubilee. After enjoying our sandwiches, scones,
and a classic British cup of tea our sixth formers exercised their enthusiastic voices in a
beautiful reprise of our national anthem, putting us all in a truly patriotic mood.



The Sixth Form Hubdate.

As the end of the year approaches quickly, students are beginning to consider their next steps after
Sixth Form. Many of us are considering the route of University. We have had visits from Leicester
University (which is a very popular choice among Year 12s) and Aberystwyth University. Both of
these assemblies were extremely informative, we learnt about student life, societies, how to write
our personal statement and so much more. Both assemblies were extremely entertaining and
useful and helped, even students not considering university as their post-18 choice understand their
options more.

Many students are also considering going straight into the world of work. Science students had a
chance to meet a Pharmacist, Marvin Munzu. Meeting someone with industry experience helped
these students understand the ins and outs of the occupation. With many students also looking at
a degree in Pharmaceutical Science, Marvin’s presentation  helped them prepare for their next
steps, whatever they may be.
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Revision Spotlight!

As you are aware, Year 12 just sat their first formalised set of exams since our SATS back in 2016.
As students have just received their results, we thought it would be nice to share a range of revision
techniques from a range of students leading up to these mocks, celebrating all of the hard work put
in, no matter what the outcome of these exams are.

Ellie Simmonds- Oliver Lissillour-
Criminology Flashcards, using online revision site, Quizlet.                                                               Geography Mindmaps.

Izzy Langford-                                                                                                            Christina Ankama-
Italian History Storyboard.                                                                                    English Literature & Language anthology.



The Sixth Form Hubdate.

Subject Ambassadors!
Newly implemented by this year's student leadership team, many Sixth Form lessons now have a subject
ambassador. The role of these ambassadors is to be a friendly face within the Sixth Form centre, so that
students know they have someone they can ask for assistance. You may also see them assisting in lessons
throughout the entire school, not just Sixth Form, and acting as representatives at GCSE and A-Level open
days.

English Language and Literature- Chloe Moriaty
History- Izzy Langford
Criminology- Callum Strachan
Psychology- Adaeze Nwokeji
Sociology- Tawana Mubwanda
Art and Design- Lilly Oliff
Philosophy- Evie Greaves
English Literature- Ellie Simmonds
Business- Olivia Anghel
Economics- Jack Sayward
Chemistry- Ellen Thomas & Neve Jones
Biology- Maddie Charmers & Bianca Munteanu
Physics- Henry Krudy
BTEC science- Charlotte Fox
Health and Social Care- Lilly Kent
Maths- Olivia Howarth
Politics- Ellie Giles

Don’t worry if you are having trouble matching names with faces! On your first few days you will be
introduced individually to all of these subject representatives either in lessons or assemblies. They are
ultimately there to help, so don’t be afraid to ask if you are struggling with anything, remember we were in
your position this time last year and I swear we are not as scary as we look!
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Year 12 work experience.

This is the first year since covid began that Sixth Form students have been able to partake in work
experience. We had many impressive placements including: accounting firms, lawyers, primary schools
and nurseries, interior design, marketing and so many more. Some students however, opted to stay at
Campion and help in a specific department, as well as events within school such as Year 11 induction and
sports day.

Alton Towers Rewards Trip!

To celebrate the end of our mocks, we put on our brave faces and headed to Alton Towers! We were
fortunate enough to have some beautiful sunny weather that got everyone excited for the coming summer,

and it made sure that everyone had some wonderful views from the top of every roller coaster. This was a
very well deserved trip after everyone’s fantastic effort during their mock exams!
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Throughout this year we’ve also had multiple trips within our subjects, including politics students taking a
day trip down to our own Parliament to get a hands-on experience of their subject and meet Chris
Heaton-Harris, Daventry’s local MP. Most recently, geography students travelled to Southwold to conduct
surveys and collect data needed for their coursework. Getting real world experience in our subjects not only
helps as a break up of a classroom, but really deepens our understanding of the subject as a whole. Let’s
hope we can go on even more next year!

That’s all we have for this half term issue! We hope you enjoyed getting a little insight into Sixth Form life,
and seeing what we’ve been getting up to over the last term. Below we have linked two google forms, one for
the New Year 12s and what they would like to see on their first few weeks of Sixth Form to help the move.
The other is for new Year 13 students on their experience of lessons and mocks over the last year.
We would really appreciate it if you were able to fill out these google forms before we return in September,
thank you all :)

Year 12-
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeFWhHXSJt62fqMiIgKTQU_OwHEvaIb8iIckA3P1mOdgHEU
uw/viewform

Year 13-
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdP32DfQ8O4IEZqqQwLd2EM8x4UURHy_7DjeeFNQ7H8PgO
ybg/viewform

We hope you all have a lovely summer! Rest up, enjoy the heat (fingers crossed) and we can’t wait to see
everyone again in September.
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